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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

30 August 2022.
Dear parents/guardians,

This week we are introducing the PATHS Programme in our school. We will have PATHS lessons usually twice a week and during these times we will help the children to develop better thinking skills and more responsible ways of behaving.

We aim to:
Increase the children’s abilities to think and solve problems for themselves.

Improve their understanding of themselves and others.

Help the children with emotional literacy and awareness of feelings.

Improve their feelings about themselves.

Increase their abilities to learn more effectively in the classroom environment.

From time to time, we may ask for your assistance in helping your child complete a Home Activity which won’t be time consuming but should be fun and meaningful, reinforcing previous learning.

In the first lessons, we are developing sets of classroom rules. As a Home Activity, your child is being asked to develop a short list of rules they are supposed to follow at home. We would also like you to tell your child some of the rules you were supposed to follow at their age!
We will keep you up to date as we go along. If you have any questions regarding the programme of lessons, please do not hesitate to ask the class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher.                   
Principal.                                        
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450
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Mr John Gallagher: Principal


